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The Oregon vote by mail system is a wonderful system. It allows people to vote from 

the comfort of their home where they can actually spend the time to research and 

understand who and what they are voting for. Most importantly it makes it possible for 

many people to vote who would have a hardship getting time off work or school to 

actually go in person. If Election Day is not going to be a national holiday that allows 

everyone time off to go to the polls then I don’t understand why you would get rid of 

vote by mail. The rate of fraud in our system is extremely low. Why are you 

attempting to change a system that is not broken? 


